
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Victoria Day Holiday Office closed 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Sr. Choir 7:30 PM   
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Your articles for News ‘N Views are due today, 

Sunday, May 19th.   They may  

be left in the News ‘N Views mail slot.  Thanks! 

 

INTERIM RECEIPTS:  Please find your interim receipt in your mailbox.   

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 1. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the yard sale will go to PWS&D. 

 

SCRIPTURE FOR MAY 26, 2019 

Acts 16:9-15; Psalm 67; Revelation 21:10, 21-22;  

John 14:23-29 or John 5:1-9 

 

                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 

 Have you started to think about summer - and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2019 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register              

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 

 

                        

 
The Mission Committee has been collecting needed items for the 

Norfolk Pregnancy & Family Resource Centre. 

This is the final Sunday for collection.  There is a donation box in the library for your items.  Thanks so much for your help! 
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Prayers of the People: 
 

Leader: Almighty God, you are our God, but there are times we feel like doubting Thomas, times when our faith feels distant, or is 

tested by the injustices in our society. 

  

People: Give us confidence O God, to believe that Jesus is walking with us at all times. 

 

Leader: We thank you for the many gifts you have given to us. We rejoice that The Presbyterian Church in Canada confidently 

engages in mission in the world. We thank you for the staff of the WMS, International Ministries, Canadian Ministries, Justice 

Ministries, and PWS&D who make the church aware of the places in the world where the gospel needs to be presented in word or 

in action. 

  

People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry. 

 
Leader: We pray for our international mission staff, who work in partnership with ministries in Japan, Taiwan, Nepal and Malawi. 

We remember David McIntosh in Japan. We thank you for the creative work of Paul McLean in Taiwan whose specialty is Bible 

translation. 

  

People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry. 

 
Leader: We pray for the Together We Can! projects of the Women’s Missionary Society. We pray for the ministry in Haiti which is 

working to end gender-based violence. We pray for our friends at the Kenora Fellowship Centre. We are thankful for the new 

partnership with Tumakatana in Africa and prayer that it may flourish. 

 
People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry. 

 
Leader: We pray for the ministry of the church as it reaches out to serve First Nations communities, especially as the church works 

to provide safe and peaceful place for healing and reconciliation. 

 
People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry. 

 

Leader: We pray for congregations and presbyteries who are sharing with Canadian Ministries in new church development. We 

particularly think of the project at Dunnville Presbyterian Church in Dunnville, Ontario. 



 
People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry. 

 
Leader: We pray for all the churches who provide assistance to refugees uprooted from their homeland and required to make a 

new way in our communities.  
 

People: We give thanks for the gifts and skills people have to provide such ministry.  We pray that we too will be open to 

opportunities to serve in our church and community. In Jesus name. Amen. 
 

So we join our voices with the voices of people all around the world, praying the words Jesus taught us, saying, OUR FATHER …       
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BOOK CLUB 
 

Current Book:  The Piano Maker by Kurt Palka 

Books are available in the church office. 

Next meeting:   

Friday, June 7th at 1 PM 

 

  

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Friday 

May 24 

7:00 PM 

St. James United Church presents: 

“ELVIS! in Concert” 

Garry Wesley – The Ultimate Tribute to Elvis 

Tickets $20   Call 519-428-2611 



Sunday 

May 26 

3:00 PM 

St. James United Church Classical Piano Recital 

Bryn Blackwood, M. Mus. 

Free-will offering at the door 

Friday 

May 31 

7:30 PM 

Waterford United Church 

Friday Night Free Concert Series presents 

Jazz Coffee House featuring Kevin Williams & friends 

Light refreshments follow the concert. 

Wednesday 

June 5 

8:00 PM 

Redeemer University College - LIBERTAS MALE CHOIR 

HANDS ACROSS THE OCEAN 2019 TOUR 

In concert together with the Groot Mannenkoor  

(Male Choir) Nederland forming a combined choir of 

120 voices!  Directed by Martin Mans and 

accompanied by Martin Zonnenberg.  

Reserve your tickets today!  (Also available at the door)  

www.libertasvoices.com   905.522.0001   

info@libertasvoices.com           
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WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE 

The Fireworks Celebration is   

at Calvary Church on  

Ireland Road tonight,  

starting at 6:30 PM.   

Come to this great FREE party,  

and enjoy the children's carnival and games,  

food, music bands, and FIREWORKS!    

Bring your family and friends, lawn chairs and blankets.   

(Rain date is tomorrow, Monday, May 20) 

 

 

 

THESE DAYS 

Subscription renewal is around the corner for this daily devotional magazine.  If you would like to receive “These Days”, please  

contact the office for further information.  Thank you. 

 

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL YARD SALE  



Saturday, June 1 

7:00 AM to 12:00 Noon  
Just two weeks away!   

Please set aside anything you feel may  

be suitable and save them for the sale. 
 

You may drop off your items the Friday night before,  

between 6:00 & 8:00 PM.  
 

Proceeds of the yard sale will go to PWS&D.  

 

SUNDAY REFRESHMENTS 

We’ll soon be switching from Coffee/Tea  

to Lemonade.  Sign up lists for both are available on the information table in the library.  Please consider how you can help! 

 

ROOM-NAMING CONTEST:  COMING SOON … KEEP YOUR EYES PEELED!    
 


